
 

 
 

For Immediate Release: Aug. 26, 2024 

Contact:  Colleen Sparks, Media Relations & Communications Coordinator, 

623.930.2475 

 

 

HOLIDAY HOURS: LABOR DAY  
City of Glendale Office Hours, Services and Schedule Changes 

 

 

GLENDALE, AZ: The city of Glendale offices will be closed on Monday, Sept. 1, in observance of 

the Labor Day holiday, but residents and visitors can still take advantage of many services and 

recreational opportunities. City offices will reopen on Sept. 2. 

 
All residential garbage, recycling and bulk trash collection services will take place as usual on Labor 
Day and throughout the holiday week. The Glendale Municipal Landfill and the Solid Waste 

customer service office will be closed on Sept. 1, in observance of the holiday. Visit Home | City of 
Glendale, AZ or call 623-930-2660 for more information. 
 
For those who need public transportation on the holiday, GUS Bus One will operate on Labor Day 
from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Valley Metro will run a Sunday service for fixed-route lines on Sept. 1. There 
will be no Express or RAPID bus services on Sept. 1. Anyone who wants to use the Dial-A-Ride 
service on Labor Day should make reservations by noon on Aug. 29. Visit Valley Metro to plan your 
next trip or contact Customer Service at 602-253-5000. 
 
Glendale Public Libraries will be closed on Labor Day and will reopen at 10 a.m. on Sept. 2.  
 
The city’s splash pads at Greenway Granada, Heroes Regional, O’Neil, Sunset Palms and Sycamore 
Grove parks will be open from noon to 7 p.m. on Aug. 30, 31 and Sept. 1, before closing for the 
season. Greenway Granada is located at 73rd Avenue and Greenway Road; Heroes Regional is at 

83rd Avenue & Bethany Home Road; O’Neil is at 64th and Missouri avenues; Sunset Palms is at 
54th and Sweetwater avenues and Sycamore Grove is at 86th Lane & Emil Rovey Parkway. On 
Labor Day, Glendale’s community and recreational centers will be closed – Foothills Recreation 
and Aquatics Center, Glendale Adult Center, Glendale Community Center, Rose Lane Community 
Center and the O’Neil Recreation Center. For more information about Parks and Recreation 
services and programs, call 623-930-2820. 
 
The Glendale Municipal Airport will remain open on Labor Day, but the airport administrative 
office will be closed. For the convenience of residents and visitors, the terminal will be open from 7 
a.m. to 7 p.m. on Sept. 1. The airport itself is always open 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
 
 

https://www.glendaleaz.gov/Home
https://www.glendaleaz.gov/Home
https://www.valleymetro.org/


 

 
 
For additional information about the City of Glendale’s programs and services, visit Home | City of 
Glendale, AZ 
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